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The Challenges of 2014 

Agriculture in Argentina 
     In January, Jeremy 

and Elizabeth Jack trav-

elled to Buenos Aires, 

Argentina.  While this trip 

was primarily a vacation 

and escape from the cold 

winter weather, Jeremy 

and Elizabeth wanted to 

get an inside look at the 

agriculture industry in 

Argentina.  With soy-

beans being Argentinaôs 

#1 export, Argentina has 

become a major player in 

agriculture.  The success 

of Argentina corn and 

soybean crops can dra-

matically affect the com-

modity market prices.  

    Dupont/Pioneer made 

it possible for Jeremy 

and Elizabeth to meet 

Santiago del Solar 

Dorrego, who farms ap-

proximately 35,000 acres 

of soybeans, corn, wheat 

and sunflowers across 

Argentina.  He also owns 

a cattle and dairy farm. 

Santiago took Jeremy and 

Elizabeth on a tour of a 

section of his farm in 

Trenque Lauquen, Argen-

tina. Then after lunch, 

Santiago provided a 

presentation that highlight-

ed his talented crew and 

his farming techniques.  

Throughout the day, Jere-

my and Santiago ex-

changed ideas and dis-

cussed opportunities and 

challenges associated 

with farming in their re-

spective countries. 

     We would like to give a 

special thanks to Leo Galli, 

the Marketing Communica-

tions Manager at Argentina 

Pioneer, who drove us 

through the countryside to 

Santiagoôs farm and provid-

ed us with a great perspec-

tive about living and farm-

ing in Argentina.  It was 

such an enriching learning 

experience for both Jeremy 

and Elizabeth. 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ŀŘŘ ǎƻƳŜπ

ƻƴŜ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ ƳŀƛƭƛƴƎ 

ƭƛǎǘ ƻǊ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ōŜ 

ǊŜƳƻǾŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘƛǎ ƳŀƛƭƛƴƎ 

ƭƛǎǘΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ 9ƭƛȊŀōŜǘƘ WŀŎƪ 

ŀǘ ссн-нпт-мнмп ƻǊ ŜƳŀƛƭ 9ƭƛȊπ

ŀōŜǘƘϪǎƛƭŜƴǘ-ǎƘŀŘŜΦŎƻƳΦ 

     The wintertime allows 

for Stacie and I to get out 

of the office and on the 

road for continuing educa-

tion.  We use this time to 

learn how we can improve 

our operation in this ever-

changing industry.  As 

these meetings come to 

an end, the reoccurring 

theme was uncertaintyð

about low commodity pric-

es, higher input prices, 

farm bill legislation, inter-

est rates and worldwide 

economies. 

     Knowledge of how to 

handle uncertainty comes 

with experience. Unfortu-

nately, the last time agri-

culture really faced this 

kind of uncertainty was in 

the decade Stacie and I 

were born.  I heard a sto-

ry the other day that re-

minded me of the invalu-

able resource that we 

have at our disposal to 

navigate through the trou-

bled waters ahead.  The 

story was about a farmer 

who had fallen into a 

ditch and could not find a 

way out.  A few people in 

town walked by and could 

not help him out of the 

ditch.  Finally, a good 

friend jumped into the 

ditch with him.  The 

farmer asked, ñWhy did 

you do this?  Now we are 

both stuck.ò The friend  

said, ñI came down here 

because I have been here 

before and know the way 

out.ò 

     This story reminded me 

how fortunate Stacie and I 

are to have our parentôs 

guidance as we go into this 

next decade of uncertainty.  

My parents moved from 

Canada to the U.S. in 

1979, and as many can 

remember, the ó80s were a 

very difficult time for farm-

ing.  My parents made it 

through those difficult 

times, and we are glad to 

have them as our mentors 

in the years to come. 

By Jeremy Jack 

 

1 

1 

2 

2 

3 

   

3 

4 

Jeremy Jack and                     

Santiago del Solar Dorrego 



2014 Safety First Initiative 
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      In 2014, we will be 

placing an emphasis on 

safety in the workplace.  

Modeled after the safety 

program at the Monsanto 

Luling Plant in Luling, Loui-

siana, we plan to imple-

ment a behavior-based 

safety program.  The goal 

of a behavior-based safety 

program is to create a  

ñtotal safety culture,ò where 

all employees feel a shared 

responsibility to ensure 

safety at the workplace 

on a daily basis. 

     Last November, Sta-

cie, Jeremy, and Eliza-

beth travelled to the Lu-

ling plant, which produc-

es approximately 70% of 

all Round Up for Mon-

santo and employs 

around 600 people. They 

toured the facility and 

watched a presentation 

of their safety program. 

The Occupational Safety 

and Health Administra-

tion (OSHA) has not only 

classified the Luling plant 

as one of  its star 

voluntary protection pro-

grams (VPP), but OSHA 

also has named the plant 

ña star among the starsò 

for its efforts to go above 

and beyond normal rules 

and regulations.   

     We were fortunate to 

be able to spend the day 

with Sarah Abadie and 

Jeff Billings, who lead the 

safety initiative at the 

plant.  Sarah and Jeff re-

alized that while all farm-

ers have a goal of safety, 

it is not necessarily made 

a priority.  Because of 

this, Sarah and Jeff have 

taken the initiative to train 

producers how to create a 

successful safety program. 

     With the guidance of 

Jeff, Sarah and the rest of 

their team, we are making 

monthly safety goals for 

ourselves and our employ-

ees.  The long-term goal of 

our safety plan is to reduce 
accidents, injuries and 

even near misses and to 

provide our employees with 

a work environment that 

encourages safety first and 

duty second.  This program 

is not something that we 

can tackle all at once, but 

step-by-step, we will create 

a total safety culture at 

SSPC.  

New Employees at SSPC 
     Since November 2013, 

we have hired three full-

time employees who are 

filling new positions at 

Silent Shade Planting 

Company. 

     Freddy Labella was 

hired as a grain bin man-

ager in November.  As 

Grain Bin Manager, Fred-

dy is responsible for all 

grain handling, drying, 

loading, unloading and 

storing.   

     Freddy is one of six 

children of Louis and El-

eanor Labella.  He was 

born and raised in Indi-

anola, MS, and has lived 

there most of his life.  He 

and his wife, Ann Gardner 

Labella have been mar-

ried for 23 years.  Ann 

owns a shop in Indianola 

called the Silver Ex-

change.  In his free time, 

Freddy likes to hunt, fish 

and spend time with fami-

ly. 

     Elizabeth Jack started 

in November to handle 

human resources, public 

relations, safety, and com-

pliance.  Prior to working 

at SSPC, Elizabeth was 

the HR Specialist at Plant-

ers Bank & Trust Compa-

ny.  From 2007-09, she 

also worked as a public 

policy assistant at MS 

Farm Bureau while finish-

ing her M.B.A. at Millsaps 

College.  Elizabeth has 

been married to Jeremy 

Jack for four years.  They 

met each other when they 

were working for Senator 

Thad Cochran in Washing-

ton, D.C.  In her free time, 

she enjoys walking, travel-

ling, and eating out with 

friends. 

Page 2 

     Paul Williams was re-

cently hired as shop man-

ager in January. Paulôs dai-

ly tasks include maintaining 

equipment, managing parts 

inventory, working with 

suppliers on warranty is-

sues, and overseeing other 

employeesô activities in the 

shop.   

     Prior to SSPC, Paul was 

owner of Williams Diesel 

Service for 25 years. He 

and his wife, Kristie, have 3 

childrenðJosh Williams, 

Mari Adan Williams John-

son, and Erin Williams Al-

exander.  He also has 3 

grandchildrenðTyler, Will 

and Hayes Johnson. Paul 

is a member and deacon of 

First Presbyterian Church 

of Belzoni.  His hobbies 

include golfing, hunting, 

church activities, and 

spending time with family. 

Freddy Labella 

Elizabeth Jack 

Paul Williams 
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The Importance of Partners 
Iƻǿ ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊǘƴŜǊǎ ƳŀƪŜ ǳǎ ŀ ōŜǧŜǊ ŎƻƳǇŀƴȅΦ 

     In 2009, Silent Shade 

Planting Company made 

the business decision to 

create partners with three 

key companies: Pioneer, 

Sanders and Wade Inc.  

The Executive Program 

for Agriculture Producers 

(TEPAP) introduced the 

concept to Jeremy in the 

winter of 2009.  The idea 

was that you create a 

strategic alliance with 

your major suppliers so 

that they become what 

you would consider an 

extension of your busi-

ness, and in turn, your 

business an extension of 

theirs. 

     How is our partnership 

a benefit to Pioneer, 

Sanders, and Wade Inc.? 

We guarantee them 

100% of our business 

each year.  This guaran-

tee strengthens our rela-

tionship and opens the 

door for us to work to-

gether to do research 

and experiments on 

seeds, chemicals and  

equipment that benefits 

both companies.   

     How do we benefit?  

First, it streamlines the pro-

cess for us each year as 

we choose seed, chemicals 

and equipment. All ques-

tions, concerns and ideas 

are directed to a contact of 

one of these three compa-

nies.  In an industry as 

busy as agriculture, simplifi-

cation is key. 

     Second, our close rela-

tionship helps them to bet-

ter understand our compa-

ny, such as our values, 

farming techniques, crop 

choices and concerns.  For 

example, Sanders not only 

knows the products that we 

need, but they also get 

them to us when we need 

them.  When our plans 

change and we need to 

adjust our planting strategy, 

Sanders helps us to return 

product and get the correct 

inputs for those last second 

changes. 

       Third, we can count on 

our partners to help train  

our management and em-

ployees so that they can 

better perform their job at 

Silent Shade.  For example, 

in February, Jeff Hollowell 

with Pioneer and Sean 

Stubbs with Wade Inc. pro-

vided a half day of training 

on planting and agronomics.  

On our staff, we have great 

team members that had nev-

er really had in-depth agro-

nomic training. During this 

training session, they were 

taught why a planter is de-

signed the way that it is and 

how it makes the seed get 

into the ground properly so 

that the plant can reach its 

highest potential.   

     To conclude, we really 

value our partnerships with 

Pioneer, Sanders and Wade 

Inc.  With a partnership, you 

must have trust in the peo-

ple that you work with and 

faith in the products and ser-

vices that they provide.  With 

each of these companies, 

we do, and we appreciate 

their trust and faith in us. 

 

Planting and agronomics training 

with Pioneer and  Wade Inc. on 

February 18. 

If you want to go fast, go 

alone.  If you want to go 

far, go together. 

 -African Proverb 

MSU Students Visit SSPC 
     On March 12, we were 

delighted to have around 

fifty juniors and seniors 

from Mississippi State Uni-

versity stop by to visit our 

farm.  These students were 

doing an ñalternative spring 

breakò as a part of a delta 

history class. 

     During their spring 

break, students travelled 

throughout the Mississippi  

and Arkansas delta to 

study its history and pro-

vide community service 

to make a difference in 

the lives of others.   

     In an effort to better 

understand modern agri-

business, the students 

stopped by our operation.  

Jeremy and Willard Jack 

explained to the students 

what we farm, how the  

equipment works, and  

what are our challenges 

and opportunities.  Later, 

the students had the op-

portunity to look inside the 

farm equipment. 

     We enjoyed getting to 

meet all of the students 

and appreciate Mississippi 

State for organizing the 

visit. 



SSPC Snapshots 

Stacie, Elizabeth and their peer group at 

the Executive Women in Ag Conference 

To see more pictures of whatôs going on at SSPC, like Silent Shade Planting Co. on Facebook! 

Jeremy Jack and his peer group at the 

AAPEX meeting in Delray, Florida 

Our agronomic scout, John Randle 

Wells, studying field maps 

Laura Lee, Stacie , Dodie and Cindy 

at morning staff meeting 

Our 7 new South Africans working with 

us this year through the H2A program 

Dewalt and Emuel setting 

up tractors for planting 

Phil Higginbotham re-

pairing catfish at Bel-

zoni Catfish Museum 

Our entire farm crew after finishing a 

tractor safety training class 
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